
You Are Invited     
to a Christmas  

     Tea Party 
 

It’s time to relax and kick back 
1:00PM Tuesday, December 18th 

 

We hope you will join us  for light refreshments,                                              
fun, socializing and share a few fond memories of                                                                          
Christmases past.  We all have                                                                                  
our special family traditions                                                                           
so why not join us and                                            
reminiscence.  We will have                                         
a nice selection of tea for                                                                   
you to enjoy.   Contact  Maria                                        
in Activities @227-5503 if you                               
have any questions.    


